CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 4 November 1987

ANGLO-SOVIET LECTURE

The Prime Minister and the Foreign Secretary had some
further discussion this evening about possible candidates to
deliver the first Anglo-Soviet lecture. The Foreign Secretary
was inclined to think that neither Lord Gowrie or Dr Richard
Pollock were quite right. The Prime Minister, for her part,
did not favour the Foreign Secretary's suggestion of Lord
Joseph. It was agreed to reflect further on the possibility
that Sir Julian Bullard might be a good candidate. I should

n¢ \kbe grateful if you could let me know the Foreign Secretary's
DOV |lviews in due course.
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